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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Dear staff and parents/carers, 

School Infrastructure NSW is planning to undertake some reactive maintenance work at the school 
including replacing lights in multiple demountable classrooms, and rectifying damaged carpet in a 
classroom in Building E. 

Additionally, we will undertake minor maintenance work including fixing toilets, locks and repairing a 
broken bandsaw. 

These works have been scheduled for the weekend of September 9 and 10 to not interfere with student 
learning. 

Work to replace projector globes in the hall will take place earlier in September to minimise the impact 
on school operations. 

None of these works will involve working with asbestos containing material. As a result, no air-
monitoring is needed for these works.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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